



Dear students,

We hope you enjoyed the warm summer days and have started the new semester refreshed!

For the upcoming fall and winter, we will again provide you with helpful information about studying with children and show you interesting events for the coming months.

Enjoy reading the newsletter.

Topic overview

- 1. Important: Relocation of Family Office
- 2. Bafög changes
- 3. Good to know: Children's emergency course
- 4. Short-term support
- 5. Event tips

Babysitter-Service

We are always on the lookout for experienced and flexible students who can act as babysitters for the children of employees.

If you are interested, please contact the secretariat (familienbuero@uni-bonn.de, Tel. 0228 / 73 7273).



Copyright: Lina Kivaka/Pexels

1. Important: Relocation of family office



Copyright: Family Office Uni Bonn

The Family Office has moved!

Since 16th September, our office and the new parent-child room are located on the ground floor of the Deutscher Herold at Poppelsdorfer Allee 31-33.

As before, our counseling sessions and meetings will take place here.

Contact:

Email: familienbuero@uni-bonn.de

Tel.: 0228-73-7273





2. BaföG changes

On 24th July 2024, new changes were made to the BaföG, which will come into force at the start of the winter semester. Students are to receive even better support through more flexible offers and increased digitalization. For example, there is to be a flexible semester beyond the maximum funding period, which can be used for final theses, for example. Students will also be given an extra semester to change their field of study.

The allowances for parental income and need-based rates will be increased again and the continuous expansion of digital services (such as the BaföG Digital app) will reduce bureaucracy and enable faster processing times.

You can find a summary of all the information on the Federal Ministry's website: https://www.bmbf.de/bmbf/shareddocs/fag/2401-bafoeg.html

3. Good to know: Children's emergency course

Especially as new or expectant parents, you can quickly panic in dangerous situations without the right prior knowledge. To prevent this, Emergency Coaching Bonn offers children's emergency courses for expectant parents, grandparents or babysitters. These serve as an important basis for dealing with babies and small children.

In just 2.5 hours, enthusiastic instructors present all the important information relating to emergencies and illnesses in infants and children. The practical focus is on training infant and child reanimation.



Copyright: Pixarbay/ Pexels

The courses take place regularly at the Emergency Coaching Bonn (Hohe Straße 85, 53119); the price is 35€. You can register via the website, where you can also find further information.

https://notfallcoaching.com/bonn/kindernotfall-kurs-in-bonn/

The next dates are 7th October, 4th November, 2nd December 2024 as well as 27th January 2025, always from 18:00-20:30.

Reminder: Free children's clothing

Summer is over and it's time for warm sweaters and thick jackets again. If you still need clothes for your baby or toddler, you are welcome to drop by. **Clothes in sizes 50 to 110** are in stock!





4. Short-term support

For the next semester, the university is continuing to offer students and parents who are completing their doctorate the option of receiving a grant of up to 400€ per month, which can be paid out for a maximum of half a year.

These allowances are intended to support parents, for example with additional childcare or help in the household.

Applications can be sent as a single PDF document by e-mail to the following e-mail address: sekretariat@zgb.uni-bonn.de.

All important information can be found on the website of the Equal Opportunities Office.

5. Event tips



Welcome Days

At the start of the new semester, the university is offering a number of orientation events with useful information for new and international students in Bonn.

More information at: https://www.uni-bonn.de/de/veranstal-tungen

Copyright: Lukas/ Pexels



Copyright: Bulat Khamitov/ Pexels

Sports week fall break

During the fall vacations, the SSB Bonn offers a daily changing sports program for children aged 6 to 10 years. Here children can get to know and try out different sports.

The program takes place in the second week of the holidays, Monday to Friday, from 9:00 to 15:00. Lunch is included.

Further information can be found on the SSB Bonn website.

Out into nature

In the coming months, the DRK district association in Bonn will be offering a wide range of activities to explore the forest and meadows with the whole family and learn interesting facts about nature and the environment.

Information about dates can be found on the DRK website.

Note: If you no longer wish to receive our newsletter, please send an email to familienbuero@uni-bonn.de.

All information without guarantee

18.09.2024